
PROVISIONAL ALLOTMENT OF SUBJECTS IN CLASS XI (2025-2026) 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to all students and parents for the 

successful completion of an eventful academic year. We eagerly look forward to 

welcoming our students back to school. 

Based on students’ preferences and their performance in the Pre-Board 

examinations, provisional subject allotments for Class XI have been made. Please 

note that these allotments are tentative and subject to change upon the 

declaration of the CBSE Board Results 2025-26. 

We understand that you may have queries or concerns regarding the allotments. To 

support you, we have created a dedicated email ID bbpsdwstream@gmail.com to 

address common doubts and ease any anxiety. 

We sincerely hope that you will encourage your ward to approach this process with 

patience and positivity. The new academic session will commence on 21 April 2025. 

We value and seek your continued cooperation at every step. 

Regards, 

 

(Suruchi Gandhi) 

 Principal 


